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April3,2007 

Dr. Robert F. Sawyer, Phd, Chair 
Air Resources Board 
~.1ain Office 
100 I "I" St. 
PO Box2815 
Sµcramento, CA 95812 

RE: In-Use Off-Road Diesel Vehicle Proposed Regulation 

Dear Dr Sawyer, 

Please be advised that we are a small Equipment Rental Center with operations located in 

the State of California. We are concerned as to the In-Use Off-Road Diesel Vehicle 

Proposed Regulation and particularly as it relates to 25 horsepower and greater engines 

operating in California. The proposed regulation will have a serious financial impact 

upon our small business. We therefore request that you consider as an alternative !! 

threshold of 50 horsepower and greater engines. We believe the 50 horsepower threshold 

to be more readily attainable by small business. Additionally, we believe the financial 

and administrative impact upon CAPCOA will be reduced from the elimination of the 25 

to 50 horsepower equipment from the inventory. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

SUNSTAlE EQUiPMEN I CO. 

;l(\lht ~ 
Don Cash 
Risk Manager 


